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BSACI Registry for Immunotherapy (BRIT) 

Text Message Consent for PROMS 

Many thanks for being a part of the registry. To simplify patient communication, we would like to send you 

text messages once a month containing a short survey. It will allow you to click on a link and be taken 

directly to a simple questionnaire. It should take about two minutes to complete. 

Your responses are incredibly important to the registry. We will not share your phone number or use it for 

any other purpose. You can unsubscribe at any time without your treatment or care being affected in 

anyway. 

If you are happy to take part, please complete the fields below and give the form back to your allergy team. 

They will amend your record and you should begin receiving messages within the next 8 weeks. 

Phone Number: 
 

Full Name of Participant 
(please print): 

 

Your Name (if signing on 
behalf of a child): 

  
 
 

Signature: 
  

 
 
Date: 

Name of person taking 
consent: 

  
 
 

Signature of person 
taking consent: 

  
 
 
Date: 

 *Note for healthcare team: Once completed please add the number to their existing registry entry. File this 

consent in their medical notes. BSACI does not need a copy of this form, but you should keep it safe.  

Text Message Consent 


